
 

 

Tuesday, June 5, 5:00pm – 6:30pm 
Kodiak Harbor Convention Center 

Pavilion Room 

Join members of the North Pacific Fishery Management Council for an open 
conversation about rural participation and entry-level opportunity in the IFQ 
Fishery. The Council is interested in community feedback about the halibut and 
sablefish program’s strengths, weaknesses, and opportunities for improvement 
over the short- and long-term. 

This is an informal session for fishery participants and community residents to 
speak directly with representatives of the Council and its advisory bodies. The 
themes of this conversation and any proposals brought forward by 
stakeholders can shape the work of the Council and its IFQ Committee over the 
coming years. Please share your perspective! 

For more information, contact sam.cunningham@noaa.gov, or 907-271-1283 
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